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State Comptroller Launches Sandy Transparency Website 
 
 The Office of the State Comptroller announced today that it has launched a new 
website designed to allow the public to track state contracts and expenditures involving 
federal Sandy-related funding. 
   

The website was created under the requirements of Executive Order No. 125, signed 
by Governor Chris Christie last month. 

 
The website contains information such as copies of the Sandy-related contracts that 

the state has entered into, vendor information and details about available federal funding.  
Additional information will be added to the website once it becomes available, including a 
“funds tracker” that will enable the public to view how the state has allocated its Sandy 
funding. 

 
“We are pleased that we were able to get this information posted quickly for the 

public to inspect,” State Comptroller Matthew Boxer stated.  “This is just a first step in the 
Sandy transparency effort and we’ll continue to add to the website in the coming days and 
weeks.”   

 
The website can be found at http://nj.gov/comptroller/sandytransparency. 
 
Boxer thanked the state’s Office of Information Technology and the Governor’s 

Office of Recovery and Rebuilding for their assistance with launching the site. 
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